
Greetings, 

 

Please click on the link below to find the August 2022 edition of the Griffin RESA monthly 

newsletter.  It is 12 pages of great info about awesome things!  We want to welcome you back to 

another school year with some exciting news to share:  

 

As you return to start the school year, Griffin RESA invites you to take advantage of the support 

we offer to our wonderful regional educators this summer and throughout the year. Our Make-it 

& Take-it Center contains laminators, paper cutters, poster makers, binding machine, copier/print 

machines, electric die cutter, button maker, plaque maker, assorted cardstock, assorted color 

bond paper, and other devices for the creation of materials. We offer customized and 

personalized service so educators may email, phone, or drop-off requests and/or materials to be 

printed, laminated, or other forms of development for very low cost. For more information, 

please call us at 770-229-3247 or email us at MITICENTER@griffinresa.net.  

 

To support teachers, we partner with schools to get the best prices for school, office, and 

custodial supplies. We have "Free Delivery" to all schools in our region on products sold through 

our warehouse including art supplies, office supplies, computer and copy paper, audio visual 

supplies, janitorial supplies, classroom cleanup supplies, computer storage and accessories and 

personal protection equipment (PPE). To view all products or to place an order, please visit 

www.griffinresa.net and click on "Order Supplies."  

 

We still have some endorsement scholarship opportunities for the following endorsements: 

Coaching, Dyslexia, Reading, Gifted, K-5 Math, K-5 Science, SST-MTSS Facilitator, STEM, 

and Teacher Leader. If you would like to apply for an endorsement scholarship that covers all 

costs including tuition and books, please go to our website at www.griffinresa.net and click on 

"Endorsements" then "Endorsement Scholarships Catalog." This is a tremendous opportunity to 

take your skills and career to the next level.  

 

As we continuously strive to increase service to our regional school systems, our Repair Services 

Department is now repairing Chromebooks. Go to our website at www.griffinresa.net to submit a 

service repair ticket and click on "Tech Repairs" then "Online Service Requests." 

 

Take a peek into this newsletter for more information about the services above and MUCH 

MORE! 

 

Newsletter Link: https://griffinresa.net/Aug2022 

 

Cordially, 

 

Dr. Stephanie Gordy 

Executive Director 
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